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13 August 2019 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
HAWKESBURY EISTEDDFOD PERFORMANCE REMINDER 
 
The Grose View Dance Groups are performing next week at the 2019 Hawkesbury Eisteddfod on 
Wednesday 21 August.  Children will be travelling by bus to Windsor Function Centre. 
 
All students will need to bring recess, lunch and water with them and be dressed in full school 
uniform.  Please send your child with their school jacket to wear over their costumes and a labelled 
plastic bag to keep their uniform in until they change clothes after their performance.  They will 
need to have their hair done before coming to school and be ready to change into their costumes 
for their performance. 
 
As it is a long day, please send something to occupy your child, for example card games, colouring 
in or a book to read.  The younger age groups usually are asked to sit in a different part of the 
auditorium to watch the eisteddfod, to avoid them having to sit as part of the audience all day. 
 
Children will need to be at school at 8.30 am to change into costumes.  The K-2 Dance Group will 
need to go to K/1L classroom, the Stage 2 Dance Group will need to go to the hall, and the Stage 3 
Dance Group will need go to 5S classroom. 
 
All Dance Group children will need to assemble near the hall at 8.50 am after changing into their 
costumes. 
 
We will be departing school at 9.00 am and will be returning at approximately 2.30 pm. 
 
The times that the dance group sections start are approximately:  K-2 and Stage 2 – 9.30 am; and 
Stage 3 – 11.30 am.  Please note:  our dance groups are performing within these two sections so 
exact times cannot be given.  Parents are welcome to come down and watch the students’ 
performances; however, there are admission costs for the eisteddfod.  These are payable on the 
day in the foyer to the organising committee. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Tamara Hopkins  
Assistant Principal 
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